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FEB 11 1991

Docket Nos. 040-00672 License Nos. SMB-179

Nuclear Metals, Incorporated
ATTN: Mr. W. B. Tuffin

President
2229 Main Street
Concord, Massachusetts 01742

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No, 040-00672/90-01

This refers to your letter dated November 13, 1990 providing the final report
on the holding basin sludge sampling project.

Thank you for informing us of the information documented in your letter.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed Ev:
John D. Kinneman

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Massachusetts

bec:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)
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